
 

 
 
Greetings from The Club at Kingsmill, 
 
The Kingsmill Professional Staff is gearing up for the 2025 season and enrollment 
for junior golf camps is right around the corner.  We are excited to introduce the 
game to new golfers as well as improve the abilities of those we have seen in past 
years.   
 
This summer our camp capacities will be twenty juniors per camp, and we will be 
offering an intermediate/advanced camp (Gold Camp). Each camp will be three 
days, Monday through Wednesday, 8am – 12pm and conclude with lunch at 
12:00pm on the final day of each camp.  Gold camp dates are as follows: 
 
 

• June 23-25 

• July 7-9 
• July 21-23 

• August 4-6 
• August 18-20 

  
 
Each camp will consist of 3 instructors teaching advanced techniques for putting, 
chipping, pitching, sand play, and the full swing. We will also educate campers on 
the importance of rules, etiquette, game management, and sportsmanship.   
 
This will be a fun, exciting learning environment that your child will remember for 
the rest of their life.  Please use the attached entry form to sign up for a 2025 
Summer Junior Golf Camp or stop by the golf shop to pick up an enrollment form. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Todd Gantt, PGA 

River Course – Head Golf Professional 

The Club at Kingsmill 

757-253-8263 

todd.gantt@kingsmill.com 


